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This report suggests that the cost of implementing the Mobility
Plan 2035 may include repaving costs, but the City already
repaves hundreds of miles of streets per year, and this routine
maintenance work is already budgeted for. The estimate of
implementing the Mobility Plan 2035 without taking into account
repaving costs is approximately $2 Billion LESS. Whether it’s the
City’s version of Healthy Streets LA or Healthy Streets LA, both
only trigger when repaving is done. Therefore, the cost of
repaving should be excluded, since it’s budgeted for separately.



Communication from Public

Name: Ann Dorsey
Date Submitted: 01/14/2024 09:08 PM
Council File No: 23-0600-S54

Comments for Public Posting: Please consider revising the estimated cost for the implementation
of the Mobility Plan 2035. Either version of Healthy Streets LA
would be done only when repaving is planned. Since repaving is
already a part of the City's budget, the cost of repaving should be
excluded. This would decrease the estimated cost of implementing
the Mobility Plan 2035 by approximately $2B. Thank you



